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On 14 February 2013 I was enrolled in Form One at st Josephine Bakhita Secondary School – 
Gitare. For the four years I was at the school, I gained a lot in many areas such as, learning life 
skills which helped me to relate with other students, teachers and other people in the community. 
Through the support of teachers, parents and relatives I completed my four year course in 
November 2016. 

Thereafter I got a letter of admission at Kenya Technical Trainers College (KTTC) in the month 
of September 2017 to pursue a Three years Diploma course in Information and Communication 
Technology (ICT). I am almost completing my first year of study. The course is helping in 
experiencing the modern technology through working with computers.
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After the completion of the course, I hope to continue with my education to the degree level and 
later postgraduate.

Above all, my passion and goals for life is to become a computer expert to cope up with the 
modern technology that is improving periodically. I would also like to have experience in every 
computer’s parts and other related devices, solves problems using computers, developing 
programs, creation and implementation of software.

I appreciate the role St. Josephine Bakhita played in preparation of my career.


